(YOUR COMPANY) POLICY LETTER
GIVING TELEPHONE NUMBERS TO OUR CUSTOMERS

Sometimes, for one reason of another, a customer will ask you to give him or her your home telephone number. Don't do it.

For several reasons, it is important that the (Your Company) office always know each time a customer is calling, and what that customer wants. When a customer calls a Technician directly, the office looses control of what is happening with that customer.

For this reason, it is forbidden for any (YOUR COMPANY) TECHNIcian to give their telephone number to any customer.

If a customer asks you to give them your phone number, tell them that you are not allowed to do this, but that they can always get in touch with you simply by calling the regular (Your Company) telephone number.

If you feel that the customer may need to contact you at night or over the weekend, DO NOT GIVE THE CUSTOMER YOUR TELEPHONE NUMBER. Instead, call (Your Name) to work out a solution.
(Your Name)

